
5th March 2020 

 

Dear Board of Education,  

 

Please accept this request from Maddaugh Elementary School Parents.  Maddaugh Elementary School 

will be officially opening to the students and families on March 29th 2021. We formally request the 

creation of a Parents Advisory Council for Maddaugh Elementary.  Our council name is Maddaugh 

Elementary Parents Advisory Council (Maddaugh Elementary PAC).  

 

Thank you for considering our request.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bobbi Terrell 

604-258-8267 

On Behalf of the Parents of Maddaugh students 

 


